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abhr.com 

ta ustin@abhr.com 

February 27, 2018 

22333 Grand Corner Drive, Suite 105 
Katy, Texas 77494 

Re: Fort Bend County Municipal Utility District No. 124 ("District") 

Dear Commissioner Meyers: 

Timothy Austin 
Partner 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the District, I am writing to request that 
the Interlocal Agreement for Additional Law Enforcement Services between the District 
and Fort Bend County be revised to reduce the number of contract deputies patrolling 
the District from three deputies to two deputies, pursuant to authorization by the Board 
at its February 23, 2018, meeting. 

Please contact me at the above number or Paula Bays, the President of the Board 
of Directors, at (713) 515-7248 if you have any questions or comments regarding the 
request. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

cc via email: 

Sincerely, 

11Q A~, 
~imot~ ustm 
Attorney for the District 

Board of Directors, Fort Bend Municipal Utility District No. 124 
Constable Wayne K.Thompson(Wayne.Thompson@fortbendcountytx.gov) 
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